
                                                                                                                                                                                                                

 

 

 

 

 
  
Happy New Year!  
It is lovely to welcome children and families back to school as we commence another year 

together as a school community. It has been a pleasure to see so many children arriving back at 

school eager to share their Christmas news and see thei 
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 DREAMBIG  
 Determined – Resilient – Empowered – Adventurous – 

Motivated - Beautifully Behaved – Inclusive – Generous 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Safer Internet Day (SID) takes place in February of each year to raise awareness of a safer and better internet for all, and 
especially for children and young people. On SID, millions of people across the globe join ‘Together for a better internet’, 
through a range of activities. Each year an online issue or theme that speaks to the things young people are seeing and 
experiencing online. 

Alongside Online Safety lessons, as part of our Computing Curriculum across the year, we also join in with children globally 
to focus on the specific theme during SID. 

This year, Safer Internet Day 2024 will take place next Tuesday, on the 6th of February 2024, with celebrations and learning 
based around the theme 'Inspiring change? Making a difference, managing influence and navigating change online'.  

As well as activities in every class across school, members of our School Council and Junior Leadership Team will be 

representing our school at an event led by UK Safer Internet Centre at Goodison Park. We will share more about this in next 
week’s newsletter. 

National Online Safety have produced a number helpful posters for parents and carers, with a number of reminders, hints and 

tips. A few of which I have attached below and we will post more on Class Dojo next week.   

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs O’Hanlon 

Principal 

 

 

  

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bikeability – Y5/6 – W/b Monday 29th Jan 
 
This week, our playground has become a hive of 
activity with our cycle training, the sound of bicycle 
wheels has echoed throughout the school as our Year 
5 and 6 children participated in Bikeability sessions.  
Starting on the familiar grounds of our playground, the 
children embarked on a journey that not only honed 
their cycling skills but also instilled crucial life lessons. 
The Bikeability program, which aims to equip children 
with essential life skills, proved to be an enriching 
experience for all involved. Beyond mastering the art 
of cycling, they cultivated independence, social skills 
and a sense of wellbeing. As highlighted on the 
Bikeability website, this training enhances children's 
ability to respond to risk, fostering increased 
confidence and resilience. 
Venturing out onto the surrounding roads, whilst 
some were a little nervous to start with, children 
demonstrated their cycling proficiency, showcasing 
the practical application of the skills they acquired. 
Cycling not only contributes to improved physical 
health but also enhances mental wellbeing,  
Thank you to Les, Peter and Amanda from Bikeability 
for delivering this training in school across this week.  

 
 

Thank you for supporting NSPCC Number Day  
today… 

                                                

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Swimming Lessons at Volair Halewood  
 

 
 

 

 

 

Volunteers 
We are still looking for volunteers to support with 
many activities across school, so please ask for an 
application form at the school office. 
Thank you to those who have already completed an  
application form to offer your time and support.  

 
 
 

A reminder that class swimming 

lessons will start from next half term. 

These lessons take place Tuesday to 

Friday and each day children will need 

to remember to bring a swimming 

costumes/trunks, a clean towel, a 

swimming hat and goggles (if 

required) in a bag.  

Please be aware of the weather 

conditions on the day and provide 

suitable clothing, as children walk to 

and from the pool.    

Here are the list of dates we booked 

for next half term … 

Maple Class – 20th to 23rd February 

Elm Class – 27th Feb – 1st March 
 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 
Weekly Attendance 

Here is our weekly attendance % for each class... 

29/01/24-02/02/24 

 
 
 

Class Attendance 
% 

Oak 
Miss Hanlon 

84.2 

Fir 
Mrs Heeley 

87.5 

Maple 
Miss Langshaw 

95.9 

Elm 
Miss McConnon 

96.3 

Alder 
Mrs Sargison 

82.5 

Beech 
Mrs Mahar/  
Miss Roberts 

90.7 

Willow 
Mr McNamara 

91 

Ash 
Mrs Brady Duck 

100 

Birch  
Mrs Gray 

98.9 

Cedar 
Mrs Jones 

88.9 

 

Attendance Winners  
Every Friday, we look back at the previous week’s 
attendance, from Thursday to Thursday and our top 
three classes are celebrated in assembly. This week’s 
top 3 are: 

1st – Birch 
2nd – Ash 

3rd – Maple 

Date  Event  
Monday 15th 
January  

Deadline for Reception Applications 
for September 2024 

Thursday 18th 
January  

School Nurse Drop In (open to all 
families) 

Monday 29th 
January  

Y5 and 6 Bikeability sessions to start 

Friday 2nd 
February 

Number Day  

Friday 9th 
February  

School closes for half term at 3.15  

Monday 19th 
February  

INSET Day (no children in school 
today) 

Tuesday 20th 
February 

School re-opens at usual time  
Y2 swimming lessons begin  

Tuesday 27th 
February  

Y3 swimming lessons begin  

Thursday 7th 
March  

World Book Day  

Monday 11th 
March  

Science Week – children to participate 
in activities across the week  

Friday 15th March Own Clothes Day – chocolate 
donation   

Monday 25th 
March  

Easter Community Bingo 

Tuesday 26th 
March 

Community Easter Film Night  

Thursday 28th 
March 

Easter Bonnet Parade EYFS and KS1  
Easter Egg-stravaganza Family 
Competition KS2 
School closes for Easter at 1.30pm 

Advanced Notice 
SATs week for year 6 will be week beginning 13th May 
2024. Children will have plenty of support and 
preparation before the week arrives. Families are to 
ensure that their child is in school for this week, as 
always, no holidays will be permitted. 

  

 

This week’s 
attendance is… 

 
 

90.7% 

Attendance for this 
year so far is… 

 
 

92.8% 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Reception CW 

Year 1 EH 

Year 2 DO’H 

Year 3 SR 

Year 4 FM 

Year 5 FB 

Year 6 AW 

Ash OL 

Birch JMcK 

Cedar TM 

 

 

Mr Rushton’s Sports Star of 
the Week… 

 

Ethan G Y4 
 

being very enthusiastic in lessons, 
always willing to help answer any 

questions and demonstrate 
activities to the class 

Modern Foreign Language 
Star of the Week… 
 

Reegan P Y5 
 

for participating with great 
enthusiasm, listening well and 

loving learning 

Modern Foreign Language 
Star of the Week… 
 

Joe D Y6 
 
for being able to explain types of 

houses in different locations 


